
O C T O B E R  U P D A T E

!
Dear Nekesa (Harvester), !
 Margaret and I were so excited to return to Kenya 
and share with our people the prayers that they are 
receiving from our American brothers and sisters in 
Christ. Thank you. Maragaret and I were touched 
and overwhelmed by the love and financial gifts that 
you gave into Bungoma Bible Ministries. We fully 
experienced how blessed we are to have had the 
opportunity to give into your lives and share with 
you all God has done in Kenya by your gifts. !
Upon returning to Kenya, Maragaret and I planned a 
fundraising service in Word of Life Christian Fellowship. We know our people have received all 
blessings from our wonderful Saviour, Jesus Chirst, through your gifts into this ministry. 
However, now we wanted our people to experience the amazing blessing that there is in giving.  !
The Purpose for teaching the power of giving is best explained by Paul the apostle in 
Philippians 4:15-17 “You yourselves also know, that at the first preaching of the gospel, after I 

left Macedonia no church shared with me in the 
matter of giving and receiving but you alone; for 
even in Thessalonica you sent a gift more than 
once for my needs. Not that I seek the gift 
itself, BUT I SEEK FOR THE PROFIT WHICH 
INCREASES TO YOUR ACCOUNT.” !
Margaret and I want to see our people grow 
and increase in jobs, financial status, families, 
health, and relationships. There is a blessing in 
giving that multiplies in every area of your life.   !!
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 We had a successful fundraiser in church, and the service was awe inspiring also. I know that 
the people of Kenya are giving into the work of the ministry alongside of you, our faithful 
partners.  There is power when we partner together in prayer and in giving to further the 
ministry the Lord has given us all to steward. !
Children’s Ministry 
!
Margaret spoke this same blessing over the children as 
they went to the children’s service. We want all of our 
children to grow in this same knowledge of the Word and 
understanding of Jesus Christ our Lord. !
One of our Sunday school teachers taught the Children 
the power of prayer. The children were responding to 
the teaching and began to “practice” praying for their 
leaders, the government, for their families, friends, and 
each other. It was so powerful to see the children so excited to access the power of prayer that 
the Lord has given to each of us. !

Our children from our children’s home are praying for 
you. Our bible school students are praying for you. 
World of Life Christian Fellowship in Kenya is praying 
for you. Our board members of Bungoma Bible 
Ministries are praying for you. Margaret and I are 
praying for you.  !!!!

We are all so grateful for your partnership with 
Bungoma Bible Ministries. Thank you! Your giving is 
blessed. Their is a profit that is increasing to your 
account because of your faithful giving and 
partnership.  

Justus Ochuro
 www.bungomabibleministries.org 

Margaret praying over the children

Our Children Praying

WOLCF Children’s Ministry

http://www.bungomabibleministries.org/
http://www.bungomabibleministries.org/



